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Question 21/15 thanks Question 14/16 for the useful information received in your liaison statement dated November 20, 1998. It will help us in our work towards developing a comprehensive Recommendation on transport network equipment for Interconnecting GSTN and IP networks. 

In response to this liaison statement, Question 21, in collaboration with SG15 and WP2/15 management, and with Mr. John Magill of SG16, has redrafted the original text of Question 21 in order to clarify the work to be performed within this Question. The modified text of this question is attached to this liaison for your information. It is also available in Question 21/15s IFA directory, at 

· tsg15/sg15/wp2/q21/q21_text.htm

Q21/15 would like to clarify that it is not the intention of this question to develop any new protocols or interface standards where existing ones are already available and accepted. It may be necessary to modify some existing protocols in some instances, but if this is the case, then this would be done through the experts group that is responsible for the protocol, and not in Q21/15.

Q21/15 looks forward to working closely with SG16, and encourages mutual collaboration in the development of Recommendations on GSTN – IP interconnection.
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